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From: s 47 E(c) 

Date: Wednesday, 15 July 2020 at 6:56 pm 

To: Christine Holgate <Christine.Holgate@auspost.com.au> s 47 E(c) 

Subject: City of Melbourne Complaint Withdrawn 

Hi Folks 

Please be advised that the complaint made to the AFP by the City of Melbourne has been withdrawn 

today by Justin Hanney. No further action will be taken by the AFP in relation to this matter at this 

time. 

The parcels are in the process of being returned to One Nation. 

Thanks to everyone who helped resolve this issue over the past week, real team effort. 

Cheers 
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General Manager 
Group Security 
Level 18, 111 Bourke Street Melbourne VIC 3000 
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